
 
GAZPROM Response sent via email. 
 
 
Hi Colin 
 
Apologies we have received a delivery failure notice for our response submitted on Friday 
 
Whilst we do not support either proposal we would prefer Option 2 as the least worst option.  
 
However we would like to highlight our concerns over the proposed implementation date of April 
2016.  
 
This provides less than 8 months’ notice of a significant material changes to consumers charges and 
contracts. To avoid additional unnecessary disruption to consumers / suppliers we would prefer to 
see implementation aligned with the start of the Gas / Contract Year and therefore prefer 
implementation to be aligned with the 1st October. 
 
Regards 
 
Steve 
 
Steve Mulinganie  
Regulatory Manager 

 

Gazprom Energy 
Tel: | Fax: +44 (0)845 230 0022 | Mob: +44 (0)759 024 5256 
3rd Floor | 1 Tony Wilson Place | First Street | M15 4FN | Manchester 
steve.mulinganie@gazprom-energy.com | www.gazprom-energy.co.uk 
 
For answers to our frequently asked questions visit the help & advice section of our website. 
Proud sponsor of 'Broker of the Year' at The Energy Awards 2014. 
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